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SENIOR SCHOOL SPORTS UPDATE
CASA Cricket Gala Day

What an incredible day it was for Mr. Raats and his Junior Cricket Team at the recent Cricket Gala
Day! Despite the scorching hot weather, the boys demonstrated outstanding determination,
teamwork, and a passion for the game, achieving several milestones and playing with true
sportsmanship.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 3

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/sports-update-headers20jpg


Honorable mentions must go to some standout moments:

Peter M, Lincoln A, and Benjamin S  celebrated their first-ever wickets, showcasing
excellent bowling and fielding efforts.
Charlie C  impressed the crowd by hitting his first boundary and taking a sharp, game-
changing catch on the boundary line.
Madhav delivered a stunning performance, scoring an impressive 52 runs in the first
match!

These achievements highlight the team's dedication and hard work leading up to the gala, and we
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couldn’t be prouder of every player for their contribution. A big thank you to Mr. Raats for his
guidance and support, and to all the families who cheered the team on and helped keep spirits
high in the heat.

Here’s to many more exciting matches and milestones in the future—well done, boys! 

Mixed OzTag Gala Day 

On Monday 25 November our young athletes proved their resilience and teamwork at the Mixed
OzTag Gala Day, held under challenging hot conditions. Despite the soaring temperatures, our
kids gave it their all, showcasing impressive skills, sportsmanship, and determination on the field.

Whether it was tagging opponents in Oztag or making great runs, every player stepped up and
contributed to a fantastic day of fun and competition. A special shoutout goes to Mr Weir for his
tireless support and to the parents for keeping the team hydrated and motivated throughout the
event.

We’re so proud of everyone’s efforts—this day truly highlighted the spirit of our community and
the talents of our rising stars. Well done, team!

Here's to more exciting days like this one in 2025! Keep practicing and staying active! 

Mrs Irene Focas
Sports Coordinator - Senior School
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